Witkowski, Terry

From: Reavey, Mary

Sent: Wednesday, July 15, 2009 10:22 AM

To: Witkowski, Terry

Subject: RE: DOT land and assessment by the city

Dear Alderman Witkowski,

We have never assessed land that is not owned by a property owner. As long as the land is not deeded to the adjacent property owner it will not be assessed. In fact, I do not think it would even be legal to assess land to a property that is not part of its legal description.

I hope this answers your concerns.

Mary Reavey Assessment Commissioner City of Milwaukee

From: Witkowski, Terry

Sent: Wednesday, July 15, 2009 10:15 AM

To: Reavey, Mary

Subject: DOT land and assessment by the city

Mary:

A few constituents feel that they will be taxed on the DOT land that will be available for their use if a sound wall goes up. the DOT will NOT sell the land to adjoining property owners. Please shed some light.

Terry L. Witkowski Alderman 13th District The Garden District 286-8537 cell phone 731-0472 Twitko@Milwaukee.gov